
Deputation progress 
By God’s grace, we were honored and privileged to participate in some 
wonderful missions conferences and church services in Ohio and 

Indiana over the past few weeks. A number of these have expressed an 
interest and desire to partner with us to spread the gospel of Christ in 

Scandinavia, and we are praying to that end. We are at nearly 40% of 

our needed support. Thank you for praying with us that God would 
continue to grant blessing and increase in this area.  

Prayer requests and praises 
Our deputation calendar is also coming full-form, which we praise the 
Lord for. Thank you for your prayers regarding our schedule! Please 

continue to pray that our midweek service availabilities would be filled with new and exciting 
opportunities to present our ministry and serve God’s people in God’s house. A couple weeks ago, we 

were able to spend some time and glean from one of our home church’s veteran missionaries that is 

serving in China/Taiwan. The wisdom and insights given were invaluable and much appreciated. Pray 
that we would continue to grow and learn as we prepare to minister 

God’s Word in Scandinavia.  

Looking ahead 
We are celebrating six years of marriage on May 15th! Words cannot 

express how grateful we are to God for joining us together and 
allowing us to serve Him as one. Thank you for your prayers for us as 

we push on. As each day passes we understand that our departure for 

Scandinavia draws nearer. Prayers are being made for the people of 
Northern Europe. May the Lord allow us to find fertile ground, souls that 

are hungry for God and in search of salvation! Pray with us that the Lord of the harvest would send forth 
more laborers into the fields. 
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